
8 June 2015 

Good day, 

I would herewith like to take advantage and express my gratitude to “Tannie Debbie” of Tiny Bubbles Swim 

School. 

Thank you for always being happy, smiling and friendly.  

Thank you for teaching our children this very important life skill.  

My little girl Clea Theron has been swimming with Tannie Debbie since October 2013.  

She is 4 years old now and can already swim completely by herself including holding her breath and 

swimming under the water. This would not have been possible without the great tender and loving nature 

that Debbie uses to help these kids achieve their full potential in the swimming pool.  

I look forward to taking my 9 month old to swimming lessons when the new season starts. 

Clea is already missing her “Tannie Debbie” and swimming. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Janine and Peet Theron 

 


